() gracespring

BIBLE CHURCH

Dear gracespring Family,
Because we care for you, and we, like you, are looking forward to spending Thanksgiving with
extended family next week, we ask that you consider taking extra precautions beginning this
Sunday to prevent the spread of Covid through the holidays. You can help by:

1. Being mindful of social distancing and mask guidelines.

2. Attending second service which has lower attendance.

3. Worshipping online.
A mask required seating area is available in the back of the auditorium.

Thank you, and may God bless you in whatever form your worship takes,

The gracespring Elder Team



